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Resubmission of amendment of application for the permission for a change in reactor 
installation of Specific Safety Facilities regarding efforts to improve safety and reliability of 

Sendai Nuclear Power Station No.1, 2 
 
 
 
On March 25th 2016, we submitted the amendment to Nuclear Regulatory Authority (NRA), 

regarding application for the permission for a change in reactor installation of Specific Safety 
Facilities(SSFs) in Sendai Nuclear Power Station No.1,2 which we submitted to NRA on December 
17th 2015.                                      (Already announced on March 25th 2016)  

 
 

 Today, we resubmitted to NRA the amendment of application the permission for a change in reactor 
installation of SSFs, which reflected review up to this point. 
 
 
 Along with this amendment, we also conducted procedures for amendment of the preliminary 
consultation with Kagoshima prefecture and Satsumasendai city, which we already submitted based 
on the safety agreement. 
 
  
We will make an effort to deal with the NRA's inspections respectfully and sincerely. 

 


